
 

 

Turnitin Training for Instructor: Getting Started with Turnitin and Grademark 

(20 January 2022) 

 

Dear All Academic Staff, 

 

We cordially invite you to attend Turnitin Training for Instructor organized by the 
Library. Details are as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Please scan the QR Code in the poster or click this https://tinyurl.com/2p8bwbb2 for 
pre-registration, with your UTAR email.  

 

For any further enquiries, please contact Mr Chang (changtc@utar.edu.my) / Mr Nasrul 
(nasrul@utar.edu.my) for Kampar Campus or Pn Suraya (surayayu@utar.edu.my) / Pn 
Siti Zuliana (zuliana@utar.edu.my) for Sungai Long campus. 

  

Thank you.  

  

Regards,  

 

UTAR Library 
13 January 2022  
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